
DONALD WHITCOMB has spent most of 
the last year working on two major 
projects: Quseir (see the separate 
report) and the publication of the 
Metropolitan Museum of Art's excava­
tions from the 1930's at the Iranian 
site of Qasr-i Abu Nasr, old Shiraz. 
This manuscript is now in press and 
should appear within the coming year. 
He has also been appointed a Research 
Associate in the Middle East Center of 
the University of Chicago. 
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